
 

Antonio Álvarez González 
ASOCIACIÓN CASTAÑO Y NOGAL 
Lg. Quintá de Cancelada, 14 
27660 Becerreá- Lugo 
SPAIN 
 

The Hague, 31 October 2016 

 

Re : 2017 EU Prize for Cultural Heritage / Europa Nostra Awards  

 ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT 

 

Dear Antonio Álvarez González 

I am pleased to acknowledge the receipt of your entry to the European Union Prize for Cultural 

Heritage / Europa Nostra Awards 2017: 

Category of entry    

EU 4 

Name of the Project/Study/Nominee 

Quintá River Donsal Trail: the value of the rural heritage 

Our Reference Number 

HA-2017/ES/04 

Your dossier complies with the conditions of entry.   

The Awards Jury will meet in January/February 2017 to select the winning entries. Soon 

thereafter you will receive a letter with the result of your application. The European Heritage 

Awards Ceremony 2017 will be held in Turku, Finland, in May/June. 

   

In the meantime, I would like to confirm you as our contact person.  

In case the following details are not correct, please send us an email. 

 

T: 0034981126069 

M: 0034 696 90 81 35 

E: antonio.alvarez.gonzalez@asociacioncastanoynogal.com 

 

I remain at your disposal for any further information or assistance. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Menia Katsamagka 

Heritage Awards Officer 

+31 70 302 40 52 | mk@europanostra.org 

 

Please quote our reference number in all correspondence. 


